
11 May 1979 


Dear M r Stowe, 


I attach a copy of a letter which was signed A J 

by Sir Derek Rayner and sent immediately o>^0 


before his departure for Japan. In case this 

has been held up in the bulk of m a i l that i s I 

undoubtedly piling up for the P r i m e Minister, 

I wonder if you would be good enough to give 

this copy to her. 


Yours sincerely, 


M A U REEN HARRIS J 

Secretary to Sir Derek Rayner 


M r Ken Stowe 

P r i n c i p a l Private Secretary to the P r i m e Mi n i s t e r 

10 Downing Street 

LONDON S W 1 



